
 
Our Christmas dinner will be on 

Thursday 21 December. 
 

If your child is on sandwiches and would like a 

Christmas dinner on that day then please book at the 

school office with a payment of £1.60. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

WEAR YOUR JUMPER AND BRING £1 FOR 

OVERGATE HOSPICE 
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Next week at Ash Green, Class 1C will travel to Butterfly World on Tuesday. 
There will be no teacher led clubs on Wednesday (3.15-4.00) and Class 4C will 
spend the day at Eden Camp on Thursday.  Class 1B/R will have their turn at 
Butterfly World on Friday and we end the week with Year 3 class assemblies 
and our Celebration assemblies also on Friday– KS2 at 9.05am – Reception and 
KS1 at 2.50pm – all welcome.  
 

 

Our Talk Topic next 

week will be  

‘ADVENT’. 

We will talk about 

winter festivals in other 

cultures. 
 

 
 

On Friday 22 December – we will be having a 

buffet lunch as part of our Christmas parties.  
 

 If your child normally has sandwiches but 

would like a buffet lunch, please book at the 

school office with a payment of £1.60. 

 

PLEASE BOOK LUNCHES BY FRIDAY 1 DECEMBER 

 

We had a hugely successful Christmas Fair last 

Saturday 25 November. 
 

Over 300 people attended on a freezing morning and 

had a great time. We raised around £1600 which will 

all go directly to the children through treats, 

resources and subsidies for trips. 
 

Thanks to all on the Friends of Ash Green (and other 

volunteers) for their tireless work and for site staff 

for their support (and much time) on the day. 
 

Thank you all for your support. 

YEAR 1 TRIP REMINDER 
 

Our Year 1 children will 
travel to the Tropical 

Butterfly World in 
Sheffield on  

Tuesday 5 December  
(Upper Site) 

and  
Friday 8 December  

(Lower Site). 
As part of their topic on 
‘The Owl Who Was Afraid 
of the Dark’ the children 
will experience owls first 
hand. They will explore 
the grounds and have a 

session all about feathers, 

fur and scales. 

YEAR 4 TRIP TO EDEN 

CAMP 
 

Our Year 4 children will visit 

Eden Camp on  

Thurs 7 Dec – Class 4C 

Thurs 14 Dec – Class 4H. 
 

Pupils will experience the 

sights, sounds and smells of 

the Blitz.  



  
      
  

 
   
     

 
 

   
 
 

     
        
      

      
       

         

    

   

      

       
        

     

         

   

     

     
   
  
            
       

                                                                                    
 

    

   

       

    
   

 

     
       

           

       

         

      
     

      

         

       

 
  

  
  

 
 

 

Our last Class assembly this term - Friday mornings 

9.05am - is below -  all welcome.  

Date Class 

8 December  3G & 3T 

Please note that due to the trip the Year 3 assembly date has 

been changed. We apologise for any inconvenience. 

 Morning Afternoon Evening 

Tues 

19 

Dec 

Both Sites 

KS1  

dress 

rehearsal 

9.15am 

Both Sites 

KS2 

Dress 

rehearsal 

11.15am 

Both Sites 

KS1  

Christmas 

concert 

2.00pm 

Lower Site 

KS2  

Christmas 

concert – 6pm 

Wed 

20 

Dec 

EYFS 

concerts 

10.30 & 2.00 

Both sites 

EYFS 

concerts 

2.00-3.00pm 

Both sites 

Upper Site 

KS2  

Christmas 

concert - 6pm 

 

 
At EYFS concerts all young children are welcome. This 

is also true for Dress Rehearsals for KS2. Afternoon 

concerts for KS1 and Evening Concerts for KS2 will be 

ticket only (FREE) for over 14s only two tickets per 

child. Extra tickets available on request. 

During the KS2 concerts in the evening, a crèche will 

be available for children under 14. 

TICKETS AVAILABLE FROM MONDAY 4 DECEMBER  

FROM THE SCHOOL OFFICE  

  

Thurs 21 December 

Christmas Dinner – all 

staff and pupils will eat 

together as we do each 

year. 
  

    Fri 22 December 

Parties – children will 

have a buffet lunch in 

class 

WE WILL BREAK UP at 2.15pm 

AND RETURN ON MONDAY 8 JANUARY 2018 

 

 

 

GO ORANGE FOR  

ORANG-UTANS! 
 

As part of their topic on  

Orang-utans Year 6 children had a 

Bake Off. 
 

They made themed cakes and buns 

and prizes were awarded for ‘best 

linked to theme’, best tasting and best 

overall creation. 

 

 

 

 

 

Half Term 
Close –  

Fri 16 Feb 2018 
Re-open  

Mon 26 Feb 

 

Easter 
Close –  

Thurs 29 Mar  
Re-open 

Mon 16 Apr 

   

May Day – Close Mon 7 May 

 

Half Term 
Close – 

Fri 25 May 
Re-open 

Mon 4 Jun 

 

Mid-Summer 
Close – 

Fri 20 Jul 
Re-open 

Wed 5 Sept 

 

Training Day – Close Fri 28 Sept 

 

Half Term 
Close – 

Fri 26 Oct 
Re-open 

Mon 5 Nov 

 

Christmas 
Close –  

Fri 21 Dec 
Re-open 

Mon 7 Jan 2019 

 

 


